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Hi everyone!  All my best laid plans last year have kept me from 

getting out and going fishing as much as I wanted to and I’ve had to 

cancel a couple of trips because of work and a personal matter.  But 

I’m resolving to change that this year.  My long awaited steelhead 

trip will be back on in November as well as the Owens River trip 

that had to be rescheduled. 

 

I hope that you took advantage of the decent weather we have had 

over Christmas and the New Year.  January looks to be a big 

weather month, especially with the storms moving in this week.  

Although I have been busy with work, I’m still going to get out to 

Pyramid to enjoy some much needed fishing on the 19th Fishout.  

Dave will be following up on the particulars. 

 

I’m looking forward to having some fun this year with fellow club 

members and hope to see you all out there.  See you at our next 

regular club meeting on February 12th at the Carson City Sheriff’s 

Office. 

 

Tim Rowe 
 

                    
 

 

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget our annual 

POLAR BEAR FISHOUT!! 

Hinkson Slough opener will be bright and 

early, Saturday, February 9, 2019.  The following 

Saturday, the 16th will be our club fishout at 

Hinkson Slough.  Members will be in attendance 

both weekends.  Come join us!  We will talk about 

it at the February general meeting. 

January Fishout 

 

Pyramid Lake 

We will meet at 

Warrior Beach 

7:00am 

January 19th 

Some carriers have 

service at Pyramid.  

Bring your phone 

in case we move to 

another beach. 

No barbeque 

unless someone 

wants to volunteer. 



 

 

 

Amy Kileen would like 

to have a women’s fly 

fishing clinic.  If any 

of you are interested, 

contact Amy.  

Amy.kileen@gmail.com 

2019 CFFC Board   
President         Tim Rowe 

Vice President        Amy Kileen 

Treasurer                Ken Briscoe 

Secretary        Carol Birchill 

Board Members:   

Stan Zuber              Vic Akopian 

Paul Mcllwee          John Walsh 

Ed Latour                Dave Conklin 

Ernie Walsh 

Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting for the 
Fly-fle!! 


